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6 March 2023
South African Human Rights Commission
Acting Provincial Manager - KZN
Ref: KZ/223/0139/NM
Dear Ms Pavershree Padayachee

RE : REQUEST FOR UPDATE ON FLOOD VICTIMS WHO WERE MOVED FROM HALLS
Thank you for your feedback on the 25th January 2023.It has come to our attention that some flood victims who had been residing in halls and were moved into Temporary Emergency Accommodation (TEA’s) last year are now living in terrible, inhumane conditions.
I would like to request that you kindly update us with your findings in this regard, particularly the following matters:
·  The respective demographical details of all those who have been relocated to the various alternative accommodation i.e., age, gender, disability, and number of persons at each of the respective temporary accommodation. 
·  The duration of time that the  flood  victims  are  expected  to  reside  in  the temporary accommodation that they have been relocated to before governments long-term plans to provide them                 with permanent housing materializes.   
· Have all school going children been successfully admitted into nearby schools?

· Are there specific challenges that flood victims are experiencing? 
Our concern is that these flood victims will be forgotten and left to continue inhumane conditions as government shifts its focus onto other matters. Thank you for your continued support in this matter. I look forward to your feedback and intervention.
Kind regards
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